Office of
THE PLANNING BOARD
272 Main Street
Townsend, Massachusetts 01469
978-597-1700 x 1722

LEGAL NOTICE

The Townsend Planning Board opened a public hearing on Monday, October 21, 2019, 7:00
PM, in the Selectmen’s Chambers at Memorial Hall, 272 Main Street, on an application filed by
Sallie Thurber, DVM for a site plan review special permit. The applicant is proposing alterations to
structure, driveway configuration, and addition of parking spaces at 29 Main St (Map 33, Block 58,
Lot 1) for the operation of a veterinary hospital and residence.

The hearing was continued to Monday December 9, 2019 at 7:00 PM. In accordance with
MGL Chapter 40-A and the Town of Townsend Zoning By-laws, Section 145-42 and Section 145-65
F, notice is given that the hearing will be continued to Monday December 9, 2019 at 7:00 PM.

The application is available for review at the Town Clerk and Land Use offices at Memorial
Hall. Parties wishing to speak in favor of or in opposition to the proposal may do so in writing prior
to the hearing, or at the hearing, in person or represented by an agent or attorney. Interested parties are
encouraged to attend.

Respectfully,
Lance J. McNally, Chairman



